City of Laredo

Purchasing Division
RENEWAL NOTICE

July 17, 2024

Mr. Berry Bryan
Anderson Columbia Co.
2210 N. Vo-Tech Drive
Weslaco, Texas 78599

RE: Cold Laid Type B (HMCL)
Contract FY22-085 Ext. 1]
Dear Mr. Bryan,

This letter is a formal request by the City of Laredo to extend contract FY22-085 for an
additional one-year period. This is the second of three extension periods.

Price Summary: Unit Price .
Cold Laid Type B (HMCL) 38670 Atoo sTen B

Please indicate your desire to request a contract extension. Should your company desire a
contract extension, it is expressly understood by the parties that any such extension of this
contract is entirely revocable at the City’s discretion and is contingent upon the agreement and
acceptance by the City Council.

If there are any questions regarding this renewal extension , please feel free to call me at
(956)794-1731.

Sincerely,

Jate E. Zapata Morales
Purchasing Agent

Xc:Purchasing File

Anderson Columbia

X

Request a contract extension. 7 __ Natrequest a contract extension:

Authorized Signature:

Print Name: Ber
7/29/24 ;

"OBiryan, Vice President

Date:

City of Laredo - Purchasing Division, 3512 Thomas Ave., Laredo, Texas 78041
Phone (956)794-1730 Fax 790-1805




